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RADIO REPORT
Each week, JAMA, the Journal of the American Medical Association produces a one-minute radio news package, and makes it available to stations free of charge at http://broadcast.jamanetwork.com
Producers can download mp3 versions of the packages, and are free to edit the pieces and/or use the actualities as best suits their stations’ needs.
This week’s package, embargoed until:

                     11:00 AM (ET) Tuesday, December 22, 2015 is:
“New Research Suggests Increased Number of I-V-F Cycles Can Be Beneficial”

Radio script (TRT:60)
EMBARGO: 11:00 AM (ET), Tuesday, December 22, 2015

VO: THERE IS A WIDELY HELD BELIEF THAT A WOMAN WHO DOESN’T EXPERIENCE A LIVE BIRTH AFTER THREE OR FOUR IN VITRO FERTILIZATION CYCLES LOWERS HER CHANCES OF A SUCCESSFUL LIVE BIRTH GOING FORWARD. A NEW STUDY LOOKED AT I-V-F SUCCESS RATES WELL BEYOND THE THIRD OR FOURTH TREATMENT CYCLES. 
“When you first embark on IVF treatment you should not be put off if you don’t have success after the first, second, the third cycle.” 
VO: DR. DEBBIE LAWLOR FROM THE UNIVERSITY OF BRISTOL, IN ENGLAND, AND HER CO-AUTHORS STUDIED ALMOST 160 THOUSAND WOMEN IN THE UNITED KINGDOM WHO UNDERWENT NEARLY 260 THOUSAND FULL I-V-F CYCLES BETWEEN 2003 AND 2010. THEY EXAMINED LIVE BIRTH RATES AMONG THESE WOMEN THRU 2012. THE STUDY APPEARS IN JAMA, JOURNAL OF THE AMERICAN MEDICAL ASSOCIATION. 
“Women who were under 40 and using their own eggs within the first cycle, the success rate was 33 percent, it remained over 20 percent. By their 6th cycle they’d a cumulative live birth rate of 68 percent. You continue to increase your chances of success right up to the 9th cycle.” 
CATHERINE DOLF, THE JAMA REPORT.   

